
THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

April 6, 2005 

The Honorable Robert J. Dole 
The Honorable Elizabeth Dole 
Washington, D.C. 

Dear Elizabeth and Bob: 

Thank you for your help in making the 55th Presidential Inauguration 
festivities so memorable. Laura and I appreciate you and were glad that 
you played such a big part in the celebration. 

Your support helped get the new term off to a great start, and I am 
looking forward to the work ahead. 

Laura and I send our best wishes and gratitude. 
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